11 Midtown 3111 North Miami Avenue Miami, FL 33127



27 October 2006 Jamie Meza Master Plaster, Inc.

Jamie,

I want to take a minute to thank you for the efforts that Master Plaster has taken to implement and provide a safe work environment for your workers at the Bovis Midtown Site.

Your safety representative, Paul Rodriguez, has been very active in attending meetings, training employees, asking questions and monitoring the site. His efforts and diligence are greatly appreciated.

I would also like to thank the Project Management team of Master Plaster who have stood firm in their disciplinary efforts of the safety program. Whenever a problem has arisen, I have been able to address my concerns and walk away with full confidence that the matter will be handled in an appropriate and acceptable manner. I have not been let down, and I greatly appreciate it.

Lastly, I would like to thank the workers for their efforts. They have taken great strides to learn and made efforts to try to provide a safe working atmosphere. Any suggestions or recommendations offered to them have been willingly accepted and implemented.

Providing an atmosphere where workers are confident enough to ask questions and not fear for their job as a result of safety is a rare commodity. Master Plaster has done exactly that. I appreciate the strides you have made in protecting your workforce, and look forward to continuation of your success.

Thank you

Ryan Little

Project EH&S Manager

Bovis Lend Lease Corporation